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EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE 
MEETING MINUTES  

May 11, 2022  

 
  
                                                                                   
ATTENDEES: President Kenyon, Commander Kenyon, David McAllister Romo, Dick Roberts, 
Martha Van Vactor, Dale Sprinkle, Lt. Hill, Scott Sommers, Brad Richards, Gary Melton, Royal 
Martin, Heather Cheney, Edie Mulesky 
 
CALL TO ORDER: President Kenyon called the meeting to order at 1:30pm 
 
APPROVAL OF MINUTES: A motion was made, seconded, and approved to accept the 
minutes. 
 
PRESIDENT KENYON: President Kenyon mentioned a private tour of Historic Canoa Ranch 
was being planned for Supervisor Christy.  
 
SCOTT SOMMERS: Scott stated things were going well, GVR is looking at space needs, and his 
committees are working together for the betterment of GVR.  
 
COMMANDER KENYON: The Commander gave a detailed account of SAV patrol hours, he 
also mentioned the newest scams involving Medicare and IRS scams. He discussed a bike event on 
May 18th and the streets non bikers should avoid.  
 
HEATHER: Heather discussed the many meetings regarding the sale of the hospital and fielded 
questions about mobile meals as well as the question of the name of the hospital once it is sold.   
 
MARTHA: Martha gave details regarding the mines, she also mentioned the neighborhood watch 
program, and the concern for the safety of congregations at church. Lt. Hill interjected information 
regarding threats to churches.  
 
DICK: Dick discussed road repair schedules, he also mentioned he is waiting on more information 
regarding the cell tower at San Ignacio. He stated a meeting will be held with affected residents to 
discuss the tower with them.  
 
BRAD: Brad mentioned checking out other banks to make better investments. 
 
PRESIDENT KENYON: President Kenyon addressed the HHS meeting and the need of 
transportation for the residents to use resources, as well as housing and food problems for the 
needy. She mentioned she would like to have a forum with the Border Patrol and Customs. She also  
detailed an upcoming forum to teach the symptoms and treatment for valley fever. She also gave 
details on a proposed grant for a GVC newsletter to benefit GV. She mentioned plans at the ranch 
for renovation of Manning Sr. House should be completed by the end of the year.  
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DAVID: David Mentioned GVC is now fully staffed, and that he and President Kenyon are 
revisiting the budget for other departments.  
 
ADJOURNMENT: President Kenyon adjourned the meeting at 2:25pm 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
Edie Mulesky 
Corporate Secretary 
 


